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March 19, 2004

APPOINTMENT OF DELEGATES TO ATTEND THE
AACC CONVENTION IN MINNEAPOLIS, MINNESOTA
ON APRIL 24-27, 2004

Judy Schwartz, Assistant to the Board of Directors
Gerard “Jerry” Berger, President

The Board of Directors recognizes the benefits derived by
the College through membership in various educational
organizations and from attendance of directors at state and
national meetings which deal with community college issues.
The Chair and Vice Chair have considered a slate of
delegates to attend the AACC Convention in Minneapolis,
Minnesota on April 24-27, 2004.

That the Board of Directors appoint Bob Palmer as delegate
to represent the College at the convention.

Director Margolin moved for approval of Resolutions 04-105 and Resolutions 04-107
through 04-122 and it was approved unanimously.
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